
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Mr. Robert H. Hobbs 
Manager, Customer and 

Corporate Services 
West Kootenay Power Ltd. 
P.O. Box 130 
Trail, B.C. 
V1R4L4 

Dear Mr. Hobbs: 

June 22, 1994 

Re: West Kootenay Power Ltd. 
Revisions to Rate Schedule 73 - Extensions 

LETTER NO. L-3-94 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Further to your application regarding Electric Tariff increases for pole-in-place costs, the Commission has 

reviewed the application and denies the request at this time. Instead, the Commission directs West 

Kootenay Power to consider the appropriate level of pole-in-place costs as part of the Extension Policy 

application ordered by the 1994 Revenue Requirements Decision. As indicated in the Decision, this 

application is to be filed with the Commission by November 30, 1994. 

Yours truly, 

DWF)cms 
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